
 HOSPITAL HAPPENINGS

Breast Cancer Awareness Month
By Lacy Sharbono

October is National Breast Cancer 
Awareness Month. Most everyone knows 
someone who has been affected by breast 
cancer.   Did you know that breast cancer is 
the second most common kind of cancer in 
women? It is very important to take steps 
for early detection. Ferry County Public 
Hospital District encourages all women 
to talk with their provider about how to 

perform a monthly breast self-exam and 
when they should have a mammogram.  As 
a reminder by leading a healthy lifestyle, 
you can reduce your risk of breast cancer.

To schedule an appointment with your 
provider, please call Republic Medical 
Clinic at 775-3153.

Prior Hospital Happenings available at 
http://www.fcphd.org/news.html.
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